

The WVU Medicine Transition of Care Clinic (TCC) provides patients with a bridge from J.W. Ruby Memorial Hospital to home when timely additional assistance may be needed.

Services offered in the TCC:

- Review hospital discharge summary and incorporate instructions into the patient's care plan
- Assistance with:
 - Scheduling follow-up testing, procedures, and appointments
 - Obtaining a primary care provider
 - Securing durable medical equipment
 - Arranging transportation
- Patient and family education on warning signs for chronic conditions

- Referrals for:
 - Appointments with specialists
 - Home health services
 - Disease management coordinator and/or case manageer
- Pharmacist available for medication reconciliation and to answer patient questions regarding medication regimen
- Communication with patient's current PCP to enhance continuity of care

The TCC visit does not replace a patient's primary care provider or primary care follow up. Medicine partients discharged from Ruby Memorial Hospital can be seen in the TCC for up to 30 days following hospital discharge.